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June 9, 2017

VIA HAND DELIVERY

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, S.W.
Room TW-A325
Washington, D.C. 20554
Attention: Chief, Audio Division, Media Bureau

Re:

	

Main Studio and Control Point Notification
WPKO(FM), North Conway, New Hampshire (FIN: 48401)

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalf of Townsquare Media Portsmouth License, LLC, the licensee of radio
broadcast station WPKQ(FM), North Conway, New Hampshire, and pursuant to Section
73.1125(d) of the Commission's rules, this letter is to notify the Commission that the main studio
and control point for the station has been changed to:

23 Seavey Street
North Conway, NH 03860

The licensee's mailing address and the station's telephone number remain unchanged.

Should there be any questions regarding this matter, please contact undersigned counsel.

Very truly yours,

Howard M. Liberman

1800 M STREET, NW

SUITE 800N

WASbNGTOF. DC 20036

TEL 202.78341 41

FAX 202.783.5851

WWW.WBKLAW.COM

HOWARD M. LrBERMAN

202.303.3373

NLIOERMAN@WBKLAW.COM
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